
KEIKIS' CHRISTMAS PARTY
The keikis’ Christmas party, now tra­

ditional, was a decided success. Santa, as 
scheduled, arrived aboard a canoe glee­
fully greeted by the youngsters. A fine 
dinner, music, and singing of Christmas 
carols were the order of the evening fol­
lowed by distribution of gifts by Santa, 
ably assisted by Bill Capp. While it is a 
keiki party it appears that the grownup 
keikis enjoyed it as much as did the 
youngsters.

WAIKIKI SURF CLUB 
HOLDS AQUATIC SPORTS

George Downing again captured the
5 mile Diamond Head surfboard cham­
pionship. This is his fifth straight vic­
tory. Twenty starters included some of 
our best and California’s best surfers.

Many other events marked this annual 
aquatic day including coconut palm tree 
climbing, surfboard races for wahines, 
kanes, keikis, tandems and many others. 
Rabbit Kekai again won the tree climb 
event. The lack of competitors from the 
OCC was quite evident.

Kona. The season would close with the 
Kailua, Oahu, Labor Day races.

Races will be held at Pier 2 if approved 
by the Board of Harbor Commissioners. 
If not, approval will be asked for races 
in Keehi Lagoon in the Mars seaplane 
course.

—From Star-Bulletin.

NEW MANAGER APPOINTED
Our new manager will be W. Frederick 

Kane, who will come to the Club on 
January 15. He is wonderfully recom­
mended, has a wealth of experience and 
a fine personality. In the February issue 
we will give you a complete sketch on 
Mr. Kane.

Ted Magill will remain with the Club 
until the end of January in order to brief 
our new manager and assist him with a 
good start. Ted will then leave for New 
York with his wife, Kitty, who has been 
suffering poor health for some time. It is 
with great regret that we see Ted go 
and we wish him the very best of Aloha 
in any new venture. We hope, too, that 
Mrs. Magill will soon enjoy full health 
in 1954.

THREE CANOE CLUBS ASK 
MEMBERSHIP IN RACING ASS'N

Two Neighbor Island and one Oahu 
canoe clubs have applied for member­
ship in the Hawaiian Canoe Racing and 
Surfing Association.

They are Molokai’s Kukui o Lani- 
kaula, Hawaii’s Waiakea Lions and Kai- 

\ia, Oahu’s Kai Oni clubs.
^  Their applications were announced 
at a meeting of the association, and will 
be studied bv a membership committee 
soon, according to Frederick Steere, 
president of the association.

"The problem of racing lanes for all 
member clubs” and other items will have 
to be studied carefully, Mr. Steere said.

At the meeting, a tentative 1954 canoe- 
racing schedule was drawn up. The rac­
ing season, according to this plan, would 
begin with Maritime Dav.

Other races would follow on Kameha­
meha Day, the Macfarlane Memorial 
Races July 4, another race about July 15, 
and the championship races would be 
held in late Julv. possibly in Hilo or
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